
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: gary kirby [mailto:kirbygary1@gmail.com]  
> Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2015 9:44 AM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
> Cc: gary kirby 
> Subject: Please respect the great majority of your citizens--no propane port 
>  
> Hi! 
>  
> I'm Gary R Kirby, PhD plus a couple of masters; but no one needs advanced degrees to look long range 
at our changing energy resources and priorities and effect on our world to know that using our river and 
city and port to pump LPG from rail cars to ships is folly. The Ship of Fools is a long-enduring analogy 
begun by Plato. Please don't board that ship. Please don't let your commission be known by that name. 
Please keep our waters clean and our air clean. That's why a lot of us live here, come here as tourists, 
and why a lot of our grandchildren will also do so, if you vote no. 
>  
> Thank you for putting life and health and beauty above money. 
>  
> Gary 
2019 Nw SHEFFIELD 
Beaverton or 97006 
 


